
Sebring Elks Support Army of Hope 

 

On Saturday, January 27, 2024, the Sebring Elks #1529 was once again able to help a local 

veteran in need.  Brenda Walton, our Veteran's Chairman, was contacted by Highlands County 

Veterans Association and they requested that the Florida State Elks Association's Army of 

Hope be contacted to help this needy veteran.  The man in need qualified for the Florida Elks 

Army of Hope as he was a deployed honorably discharged veteran.  Fred Dubowsky is married 

and has a disabled wife as well as a disabled son who is getting SSI assistance.  The family 

has had this 2012 Chrysler van, which has been converted to enable his son to travel, for the 

past 10 years.  It became undrivable and needed $3,000+ repairs which were done by a local 

shop.   The Sebring Elks are happy to say that the Harry-Ann Army of Hope came through 

again.  Pictured is Fred and Brenda in front of his van. 

 


